
BLOUBERG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY  ACHIEVES UNQUALIFIED AUDIT OPINION 
FOR 2021/22 FINANCIAL YEAR 
 
The Blouberg Local Municipality has received an unqualified audit opinion for 
2021/22 financial year from Auditor General of South Africa(AGSA). 
 
The municipality's audit report which covers 1 July 2021 to 30 June 2022 was 
presented by represantives  from AGSA during Ordinary Council Meeting held on 
January 30, at Langlaagte Multi-Purpose Community Centre. 
The municipality also achieved unqualified audit opinion for the financial  years 
2019/20 and 2020/2021. 
 
The Mayor, Cllr Maria Thamaga welcomed the report and credited the good result to 
the management for putting in extra work to ensure that the public money is spent as 
it should be. 
 
Mayor Thamaga indicated that the municipality will continue to strive for good 
financial governance coupled with better services to communities and that better 
audit outcome should be accompanied by service delivery. 
 
"Our ultimate goal is not only to obtain clean audit outcomes, but also to have a 
clean administration that will be able to effectively deliver services to the community. 
 

 


